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Over the last two weeks, the Barn Owls have been very busy exploring Roman artefacts: 

deciding whether they are real or replicas, and discovering the purpose and asking ques-

tions to deepen their understanding. They have also been learning about Boudicca, Queen 

of the Iceni tribe and leader of the revolt against Roman rule in England.  

They had great fun learning about Gladiators as part of the English project. To help with  

writing, they researched the different types of  gladiators, creating gladiator training       

programmes and using the skills to engage in pretend battles. Theyõve also researched the 

worldõs largest ancient amphitheatre, the Colosseum, and created pop-up versions.  
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The children are all fully engrossed in their latest learning journeys, with both classes having a  

cold and wintery theme. Lapwings have been learning about winter and luckily it snowed right 

on cue! Skylarks have been learning about the Arctic and Antarctic, finding our what species live 

there and how they have adapted to their environment. They have also had the challenge to 

build an igloo from sugar cubes. They havenõt succeeded...yet! 

 

 

 

 

Skylarks learn about a significant historical figure every term. This 

term they have been finding out about Ernest Shackleton. The Y2s 

have been using their reading and retrieving skills to find out facts 

about him and create a fact file. They were horrified to find out he 

had to eat his own dog when he became stranded! 

As part of their work on the winter, Lapwings 

found out why it is important to feed the birds  

during the colder months. They went on to make 

their own bird feeders. If you would like to make 

one at home, scan the QR code for instructions.  

Thank you to those who attended our Chinese New Year afternoon. The children enjoyed new 

foods, making lanterns, creating lucky money pouches, finding out what zodiac animal they are, 

using chopsticks and lots more! 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates:  

Friday 3rd February - Number Day.  Dress up as your favourite number! 

Thursday 9th February - Reading Café 2-3pm . Parents are welcome to join us. 

Awe and wonder 

Igloo challenge 

Investigating  


